Kris Lovaas

I love the plan! I'm very anxious for organically composting to be available for pick up. Our city
offers it but it must be brought to the city's drop off site. I tried doing it for a couple of months but
the container became quite heavy. I'm 67 with 2 bad shoulders & it was too hard to lift it into the
dumpster. The easier you make it for people to do, the more likely they will be to do so. I love the
weekly vs the current bi-weekly recycling pickup. We have 2 1g recycling containers that are
always completely filled at the end of 2 weeks. Weekly pickup would enable the need for just one,
leaving more garage space. Thank you so much for all of your efforts. I know we are ahead of
many states which is one of many reasons I'm proud to be a Minnesotan!



